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CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR CLOSING TIMES


The practice will close on 

MONDAY 24 December 2018 at 6.00pm
 
and re-open on

THURSDAY 27 December 2018 at 8.30am

The practice will be closed on

TUESDAY 1 January 2019


Should an emergency appointment be required during the Christmas period, please contact 
NHS 111 for advice
(DIAL 111)



The Doctors and Staff wish all patients a
 
VERY HAPPY CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR!
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